
Mcintyre, David

From: Mcintyre, David
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 1:31 PM
To: Burnell, Scott
Subject: Re: Pinon Ridge Mill

Yes. He also wrote to Duncan, who fwded to me.

David McIntyre
NRC Office f Public Affairs 'N' .

(mobile)

301-415-8200 (office)
Sent from my BlackBerry, which is wholly respnsble for all typoos.

----- Original Message -----
From: Burnell, Scott
To: McIntyre, David
Sent: Fri Mar 16 12:19:48 2012
Subject: FW: Pinon Ridge Mill

Did you already hear from Mr. Roberts?

----- Original Message -----
From: OPA Resource
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 12:19 PM
To: Burnell, Scott
Subject: FW: Pinon Ridge Mill

Scott,

Could you take a look at this. I forwarded it to the wrong person yesterday.

Forwarded from OPA Resource by Ashley Kea.

----- Original Message-----
From: Darryl Roberts [mailto:reporter@fone.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 10:29 AM
To: OPA Resource
Subject: Pinon Ridge Mill

Dear Mr. Brenner,

My name is Darryl Roberts and I am a reporter for the San Miguel Basin Forum newspaper, based in Nucla,
CO. I am hoping you might be able to provide some information related to the March 6, 2012 letter from
Deborah Jackson to attorney Jeffrey C. Parsons concerning the licensing process for the proposed Pinon
Ridge Mill. (attached) I'll try to keep it to just a few questions, and follow up as need.



1. It seems that there is a suggestion that the CDPHE failed to fulfill statutory requirements in approving
licensure. Am I reading that correctly? And if so, what, precisely, did they fail to do?

2. I am of the understanding that the NRC handed authority over uranium mills to the state, is that correct?

3. What are the legal ramifications of the contentions in the letter?
How, if at all, will this impact the future of the Mill? Will Energy Fuels, in fact, have to start from scratch?

4. CDPHE has stated that they haven't even received the letter. Why was the attorney notified rather than the

responsible agency?

Thank you in advance for your anticipated assistance. I sincerely appreciate any information you can provide.

Sincerely,

Darryl T. Roberts
San Miguel Basin Forum
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